
 
 

 
2015 Caregiver Connection Accomplishments 

  

 New Grief Coffee group started 

 Caregiver Connection Booth at the Ozaukee County Senior Conference 

 The Caregiver Journey; educational series – 5 presentations on various topics 

related to Caregiving 

 Bee Tee's fundraiser for the Coalition – designed by Cathy Pabst 

 Caregiver picnic held in June 

 Active Coalition participants on Ozaukee County Dementia Friendly work group  

 Active Coalition participant on the Memory Cafe 

 Rita's Monthly News Graphic, Caregiver Connection Column  

 Updated Web site maintenance. 

 Alzheimer's  Walk, Ozaukee County Team     

 Renewal day   

 

  

  


